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Ottawa,IIth August,1904-

sir,

In reply to your letter of the 3rd Instant,and

with further reference to your letter of the 7th

 Ultimo,in regard to an application for a Settlers

Lucense in the name of Joseph H.Holmes,for Lot 5,Con.

7,Cockburn Island,and for a five Acre License in the

name of John Wickett,on Lot 28,Con.8,Dawson,I have to

inform you that these application have not been

received at the Department on the authorized form,

It will,therefore,be necessary for you to obtain and

orward their applications on these forms,before the

applicants are allowed to cut any Timber upon the lots.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.M Lea

Secretary -

Robert Thorburn, Esq.

Indian Agent,

Gore Bay,

Ont.
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